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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Arlington, Texas 76012 j
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SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 ( g g gg'
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Docket No. 50-382 ,
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Significant Construction Deficiency No. 44 L Qg
"LPSI Pump Suction Valves"
Second Interim Report

Reference: LP&L Letter W3K-82-0109 dated February 26, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

We will be unable to submit the Final Report on Significant Construction
Deficiency No. 44 on the committed date of August 31, 1982.

|
The current shipping date from Anchor-Darling on the valves required is
August 15, 1982. Completion of the corrective action required, and the
review of the supporting documentation should be accomplished by December 17,
1982, at which time the Final Report will be submitted.

If you have any questions. please contact us.

Very truly yours,

*

GDMcL/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

i U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control 9gU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

/ IWashington, D. C. 20555
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